1028/57/286

cus417/57.286

UNIVERSITY OF ALABAMA school of Medicine UNIVERSITY, ALABAMA

DEPARTMENT OF PATHOLOGY GEORGE T. PACK RALPH MCBURNEY J. ROSS VEAL

January, 29, 1926.

Doctor Harvey Cushing, The School of Medicine, Harvard University, Boston, Mass.

Dear Doctor Cushing;-

I have just finished reading "The Life of Sir William Osler". I feel that I am deeply indebted to you for giving me the opportunity of knowing and loving Sir William. His life has been an inspiration to me and cannot but help to make me a better doctor. I have urged my sophomore students to read this living biography before they enter clinical medicine.

I have been arranging a series of good books for medical students to read; medical biographies, medical histories, medical philosophy

etc. Could you aid me by giving a few suggestions?

I thank you, Doctor Cushing,

Most sincerely,

George J. Pack.